
Saturday, April 8 
9:00-10:30 AM

Biscuit Hunt

It’s the twentieth annual Hoppin' Hounds Biscuit Hunt!  You and your 
dog will hunt through Byrne Preserve in search of dog-healthy treats. 

$10 per entry to support Pets In Need's Palo Alto Animal Shelter.

Byrne Preserve at Westwind Community Barn 
27210 Altamont Road, Los Altos Hills 

For more info, contact 650-947-2518 
or srobustelli@losaltoshills.ca.gov
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Learn more at


